Bristol Town Administrator

From: Bristol Fire Department <bristolfiredepartment@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 18, 2020 9:09 PM

To: Bristol Fire Department Google Group

Cc: Bristol Town Administrator; lan Albinson (ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com)
Subject: B.F.D. Recognition

Congratulations to Firefighter Nathan J. Booska on recertifying as a Firefighter Il. On Wednesday, July 1st Nathan spent
the day at the VT Fire Academy taking the Firefighter Il Challenge Exam consisting of ten practical skills and a written
exam.

Nice work Nate. We are thrilled to have you back on the Department.
Brett LaRose

Chief
Bristol Fire Department



